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Hi , Mr. Greg,

Good afternoon, As one of the parents of White Rock Elementary school, today I send this
email to you just for supporting application for a variance in the height limit for our
school planned addition.

In fact I send this email to you not only as one of the parent , but also as one of
the guardians residing in White Rock. We love our city, also support our city’s
 government. The Education always is the most important thing to our City.
Because the kids are our future. For this situation, we need to do more things for
supporting our education and the safety of all the students and the teachers!

All of us look forward approval!
Best wishes and regards 

Kai Li Chen 
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